

A once in a lifetime event to celebrate the 40th unniversary of Villa Charities and the 150th anniversary of the unification of haly

CO-CHAIRS

Rudolph P. Bratty Tony Gagliano

CABINET

Domenic Alfren Carlo Baldassarra Mauro Baldassarra Eddy Butello Joseph Chiappetta Sam Ciccolini Alfredo DeGasperis Aldo Di Felice Gloria DiGiovanni James Di Luca Camillo di Prata Mark Di Vito Anna Eliopoulos Gerry Erascione Anthony Fusco Sr. Joe Gagliano Lenny Lombardi Nick Manocchio Roberto Martella. Pat Minieucci Paul Mior Alex Muzzo Mare Muzzo Steven Muzzo Orlando Corporation Paul Pellegrini Nina Perfetto Mario Romano Louie Santaguida Frank Soave. Edward Sorbara

Adrian Tauro

Toni Varone

November 10th, 2011

Mr. Mario Pingue Sr. Niagara Food Specialties 6893 Oakwood Dr. Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6S5

Dear Mr. Pingue Sr.,

On behalf of our Co-Chairs, Rudolph P. Bratty and Tony Gagliano, thank you for supporting the 18th annual Venetian Ball that took place on Saturday, October 29th, 2011 at the Four Seasons Centre for the Performing Arts.

Your participation as a Food and Beverage sponsor was greatly appreciated and a huge hit with all our guests who truly enjoyed the cocktails served and the wonderful food prepared. The reception periods provide us with the opportunity to greet and thank our many guests and supporters all the while enjoying fine food and drink from some of the finest restaurants, caterers and suppliers in Toronto.

With your help, this year's Venetian Ball was a huge success. The funds raised will help the Villa Charities family of organizations continue to provide care for seniors, provide more invaluable job training to adults with intellectual disabilities and mental health issues and increase the cultural programming that enriches the lives of thousands annually. We could not continue to provide our special brand of culturally sensitive care without the support of generous companies like Niagara Food Specialties.

Again, on behalf of Rudolph P. Bratty and Tony Gagliano, thank you for your continued support of the Villa Charities Foundation and The 2011 Venetian Ball.

Sincerely,

Anne Simone

Executive Director charities

Que honore

a foundation